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Daisy Class

This Week
We have decorated our classroom and 
it is looking very festive! Thank you 
for any donationas that have been 

handed to us :) 
We have been looking at the story of 
The Snowman and learnt a new song 

about 5 little snowmen. We have been 
counting buttons on to snowmen and 

drawing snowy pictures. 

Christmas Concert!
We will be doing an EYFS 

Christmas Concert. Daisy class 
and Reception will be learning 

songs and actions.We will record 
these songs in our classrooms and 

then we will edit the videos to 
make a whole performance. This 
will be shared via Tapestry for 

you to watch at home. 

Advent
We learnt about Advent and 

talked about all the different 
things we have to wait for. We 
thought of birthdays, babies, 

Christmas and many other 
occasions. We have our own class 
advent calendar and we will take 
it in turns to add a bauble to our 

advent Christmas tree! Forest Fun!
The children are really enjoying 

Forest Fun. This week we went on 
a stick hunt and made our own 

snowmen with the sticks.  

Winter                        
This week we have started our 

new winter topic and the chillier 
weather has been a perfect 

setting! We have talked about 
winter weather and the many 
different things that happen 

during the season. We have been 
busy decorating our Christmas 
trees and have enjoyed making 

Daisy Class very festive! 

Christmas
Friday 11th December - Christmas 

Jumper Day
Thursday 17th December -

Christmas Party day. Children can 
wear their christmas party outfits. 

Please provide a christmas party 
food box. AM will eat at the end of 
the session and PM nursery will eat 
at the beginning of the session in 

place of their lunch times :) 

    


